

January 13, 2014

Maxim Arzumanyan St. Petersburg, Russia

Dear Dr. Arzumanyan,

It is with great pleasure for me to extend an invitation to you for your participation in the 2014 LEADing Practice conference and meeting of the Global University Alliance for LEADing Practice BPM. The conference will be held on the College of Charleston campus from March 5 through March 6, 2014. I encourage you to arrive early and to enjoy the weekend after the conference as well as my guest in the city of Charleston.

Your participation in the conference will strengthen our work together as academics in pursuit of knowledge and as teachers who want to share what we learn.

Let me know how I might help you with travel arrangements and any required travel documents.

Best regards.

Christopher W. Starr, PhD., Chair

Christopler W. Stan

Computer Science College of Charleston Charleston, SC 29424